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 March 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Families of Third-Grade Students: 
 
 
The faculty and administration at East Hills are looking forward to welcoming you and 
your child to our school next fall.  To provide you with information about East Hills, you 
are invited to attend the Incoming Fourth-Grade Parent Orientation Night on 
Monday, March 27, beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the East Hills cafeteria.  This meeting is 
geared toward parents/guardians.  There will be no formal childcare provided, but 
there will be areas (Gateway Space and Media Center) for family members to take 
children if they need to be in spaces away from the presentations. Third-grade students 
will have their own visitation of East Hills on Friday, June 2, during the school day. 
 
At the orientation, faculty and administration will be present to welcome you, to share 
information regarding the upper elementary experience at East Hills and to answer any 
questions.  You will also have an opportunity to tour the building, to receive updates on 
the 4th Grade Transition Plan and to speak with school representatives throughout the 
evening.   
 
We hope to see you on Monday, March 27! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Jason Rubel 
 
 
  


